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	Trans Hex Group Limited (Namibia): Deletion
FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series
19 October 2011

	


	
	Following the suspension and proposed delisting of Trans Hex Group Limited (Namibia, constituent), FTSE announces the following changes: 
INDEX
CHANGE
EFFECTIVE FROM
START OF TRADING
FTSE/JSE Namibian Overall Index (N098)
Trans Hex Group Limited (Namibia, ZAE000018552, 6212809) will be deleted from the index.
24 October 2011
For index related enquiries or further information about FTSE please contact:
Client Services in UK:
Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810
Client Services in Europe, Middle East & Africa:
Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810
Client Services in US:
Tel: +1 888 747 FTSE (3873) or +1 212 314 1139
Client Services in Asia Pacific:
Tel: +852 2164 3333 or +65 6223 3738 or +81 3 3581 2811
Namibian Securities Exchange
Tel: (+264) 61 227 647
Or, email your enquiries to info@ftse.com or visit our website at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za
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